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Honorable Sara Kyle

Chairman

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0505 /, (_/,} ~ C}C} O 72&

Dear Ms. Kyle:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Tennessee Regulatory Authority that pursuant to
recently enacted legislation (SB 1954/HB 1698) Qwest Communications Company, LLC
(“QCC”) has elected to operate under market regulation and will no longer file its Tennessee
TRA Tariff No. 1, Tariff No. 3, and Tariff No.4.

The proposed effective date for this change is March 31, 2010. Qwest customers will be
notified of this change via bill message beginning February 5, 2010.

Acknowledgment and date of receipt of this letter is requested. A duplicate letter and self-
addressed, stamped envelope are attached for this purpose. If you have any questions regarding
this filing, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Haior. llfpaents

Sharon Alvarado

Regulatory Support Manager
Office: (303) 383-6572

Fax: (303) 383-6667

e-mail: sharon.alvarado @qwest.com
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